
DATE: 

TO: 

RE: 

October 26, 2022 

Depot Network 

Pending Application for Relocation of Drumheller Bottle Depot 

Attention depot operators and staff, 

This notice is to inform you that the BCMB has received an application to relocate Drumheller 
Bottle Depot from its current location at 118 - 7 Avenue SE, Drumheller to 122 – 7 Avenue SE, 
Drumheller.  

Any person or business directly affected by the relocation may submit written concerns via email 
to the BCMB by 12:00 pm on Thursday, November 10, 2022. Please quote “Drumheller Relocation” 
in the subject line and send any comments to compliance@bcmb.ab.ca. 

Please note that any feedback received may be provided to the applicant for review and comment. 

For further information regarding this application, please direct them to Taylor Jones, Compliance 
Officer II, at (587) 412-5624 or tjones@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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